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12th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our science department have recently signed up to an online platform called SENECA Learning. 
 
SENECA offers free online GCSE and KS3 science courses which have been written by 
examiners and industry experts. It also allows parents to create a parent account to track your 
child’s progress. 
 
The science department will be using this to support students learning by setting assignments for 
students to complete at home to reinforce the curriculum that we deliver during lessons. The 
software has a cycle of learning, quiz, learning, quiz and depending on the results from the quiz 
will redirect students to some more learning, if necessary, before moving on.  
 
Student login details are as follows: 
 
 
Email: students school email address  
 
Password: Seneca_2022!  
 
 
We advise that all students reset their password on entry to the system to ensure safety for all 
students. 
 
I would like all students to have logged in by the 20th September after which we will be begin 
setting homework via SENECA. The homework link will be sent out on TEAMS as well as students 
making a note of it in their homework planners.   
 
Please can you support your student with logging in and if there are any issues to come and see 
myself, Mrs. Adams, or Mr. Bond.  
 
Any questions then please email me at aadams@johnferneley.org 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Abi Adams 
Head of Science 

John Ferneley College 
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